
- a

S I diii d 11(1 I’() H (•i (~ rig ( id Iii) ii

0 Concord Steam
F~0. Box 2520
Concord, NH 03302-25
Fax: 603. 224. 7816
Tel: 603. 224 1461

January 8,2013

Debra Howland, Esq.
Executive Director and Secretary
Public Utilities Commission

- 2~F-S~Fruit St., uite40- -

Concord, NH 03301

Re: Final reconciliation for cost of energy rate (DG 11

Dear Ms. Howland,

209)

Enclosed is the 2011 COE final reconciliation report. The current November 2012
energy charge is $21 .08/mlb. The rate in December 2012 is to remain unchanged at
$21 .08/mlb.

If there are any questions please call me.

Yours Truly,

/

Mark E. Saltsman
Vice President


